

Cindrich Elementary

13455 90th Avenue, Surrey, BC V3V 8A2 Telephone: (604) 590-3211 * Fax: (604) 590-3354 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cindrich

Principal: Mrs. S. Whyte Vice-Principal Mrs. L McBride June 23rd, 2017

Our school year is coming to a close and with mixed emotions we say good-bye. We have an amazing staff and would like to thank everyone for all their work and dedication. We have had an incredible year! On Tuesday, we will be celebrating our sixty-four grade seven students' completion of their elementary school years. We wish them the best in their high school education and endeavours. We have had a very busy month. We had our District Bear Creek Track And Field Meet, Sports Day, Talent Show and numerous fieldtrips. We have our Year End assembly on Monday morning and the grade 7 Celebration Ceremony on Tuesday morning.

What an exciting place to work and learn! On Thursday, June 29th the students will be taking home the summary report of their year's work. The school supply list is posted on our website. The Primary students' parents can order on line from schoolstart.ca. It is an easy way to have all the supplies ordered and have your child's name on the items and the company delivers the supplies to the school. On *Friday June 30th there will be no school for the students.*

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our parents and family members that have volunteered in many capacities such as driving on field trips, helping out with the hot lunch, milk program, reading with our primary students, supporting our fund raisers, and being there for your children. We would like to thank Ms. Robbins-Smith our crossing guard at 92nd and 134th who is there rain or shine helping our families cross that intersection safely.

At our final assembly we will bid a fond farewell and good luck to some of our staff members; Two of our Kindergarten Teachers will be on maternity leave: Mrs. Javer and Mrs. Nakashima, and Mrs. Kerr will be on a medical leave. We wish our staff that is leaving our school the best and thank them for their work; Mrs. Yang, our K/1 teacher; Mrs. Hugh our Grade 3 teacher who shared the position with Ms. Tesler; Mrs. Dhillon, our grade 2/3 teacher who shared a position with Mrs. Price; Ms. Bedi, our grade 5/6 teacher; Mrs. Rai, Ms. Kainth and Mr. Neumeyer our LST teachers; our music teacher Ms. Walsh, and Ms. Jeffrey; Mrs. Kingdon our librarian; our counselor Ms. Nicol; Mrs. McBride our VP and grade 6 teacher has been transferred to Cambridge Elementary; Mr. Mischianti, our grade 7 teacher will be on a leave. We wish them all the best in their new schools.

Dates	to	Remem	ber	•

June 26	Final Assembly @9:00 am
June 27	Grade 7 Celebration Assembly

June 29 Early dismissal and last day of school for students- 1:27pm

June 30 Administration Day (Students do not attend)
September 5 First day of school 10:00 am to 11:00 am

One last request to all our families, we ask everyone to look for missing library books or textbooks. After our inventory of the library, we have a number of books that have gone missing this year. Please see Mrs. Kingdon's message on great reading ideas for the summer, on our webpage in the library section.

Congratulations to our Grade Seven students:

Division 1

Laeth Alrefai , Malak'i Amouzou, Jahsiah Amouzou-Bedward, Anupreet Bains, Arjun Bains, Armaan Bhullar, Shawn Birring, Khushi Brar, Benedict Carlos, Rhea Chand, Arman Deol , Manjot Gill, Henry Huynh, Aevin Kumar, Ranjot Kaur Sadhra, Hena Sander, Rian Sandhar, Luke Sarmiento, Vivek Shelopal, Khushpreet Sidhu, Arsh Singh, Karanveer Singh, Shreya Singh, Aryan Sran, Nicole Suarez, Ranvir Sull, LeRoy Wiks.

Division 2

Harpreet Aujla, Hitesh Bhardwaj, Jasjeet Birring, Elias Campos, Akash Datt, Sanjot Dhami, Avleen Dhanju, Hargun Dhillon, Karan Gill, Nahom Gizaw, Rahaf Inaim, Armaan Kaul, Jeevan Khabra, Chandeep Mahal, Pranab Mainali, Sunny Puar, Nisha Rana, Alexander Rauld, Shobhit Semwal, Harman Singh, Harry Somal, Gagan Sond, Tanvir Sull, Ashleen Sunner, Angelina Truong, Michael Trzeciak

Division 3

Manprit Bagiyana, Partaap Birring, Harman Dhamkal, Navtej Dhillon, Yash Hamal, Suhail Kandawala, Arman Kandola, Jane Nguyen, Vandana Sanju, Paras Sidhu, Usneha Yaqubi

Our school office will re-open on August 28th, 2017.

Have a safe and wonderful summer and see you September 5th.

Our Healthy School Goal is to try to keep healthy by turning off the TV, videogames and electronics this summer. We encourage you to be active by checking out our local parks, pools, and beaches and try hiking, biking, playing, shooting basketballs, kicking a soccer ball and swimming. We look forward our students sharing the healthy activities they participated during the summer. You may win a prize... Keep healthy!

